
Director − Energy Assessments
Planning and Assessment
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Locked Bag 5022
Parramatta. NSW 2124

16 January 2021

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: HILLS OF GOLD WIND FARM APPLICATION NO. SSD 9679

• I am attaching my submission to the above mentioned development application

• I hereby declare that I object to the Hills of Gold Windfarm proposal ID no. SSD 9679

• I would like my personal details withheld

• I have not made any reportable political donations in the previous 2 years



Objection

I love the birds, koalas and animals and the natural environment in Nundle.

I think building wind turbines will destroy the wildlife and they should not be built here.

I am concerned for land clearing and the destruction of the birds and animals in our area.
I am concerned about the water flow changing to our creeks and rivers. We have only just
gone through a drought and we know how important it is to save our water in case the
drought comes again.

We can also see the turbines around town and we don't want to see them and ruin our
views.

The trucks and where they will travel will cause traffic congestion in town and also my
trips going to and from Tamworth. There will be too much road work and traffic. I live in
Nundle because its quiet and stress free. I have an elderly parent that is ill and the travel
to and from Tamworth for doctor and hospital care will be inconvenient.

I am not happy with the parking being taken out in town because of the large trucks going
through the main street. My work is on this street and it will be dangerous and
inconvenient to have no parking. This is very dangerous for the elderly in our town as
well.

I live in a house that will have large trucks going past my front door everyday 6 days a
week early in the morning and late in the evening. The noise will cause lack of sleep and I
don't need that to create stress to my life.

I live in Nundle because its peaceful and quiet.




